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PROVIDER MEMO 
 

 
To: Santa Clara Family Health Plan Providers 

From: Provider Network Operations 

Date: May 6, 2022 

  Subject: Santa Clara Family Health Plan Contracts 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dear Providers, 

We recently sent you two contracts - a Dual Eligible Special Needs Plan (D-SNP) and an updated Medi-
Cal contract.  
 
Please review the contract and send us a copy of the signed signature pages via email at: 
contracting@scfhp.com or by faxing to us: 1-408-874-1887 by May 25, 2022.  
 
We can also pick up the signed contracts. Email us at contracting@scfhp.com to coordinate a time that is 
convenient for you and your staff.. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation with providing Medi-Cal services to our members and 
in building our DSNP network!  
 
Janet Gambatese 
Director, Provider Network Operations 
ProviderServices@scfhp.com 
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